
September 30, 2013 
 
 
Dear Students, Faculty and Staff: 
 
 Your safety and security are of prime concern at New Mexico State University Carlsbad (NMSUC). Every 
year the NMSUC Student Services Office publishes the Annual Campus Safety and Security Report containing 
crime statistics and information about NMSUC policies and programs related to safety and law enforcement. 
The Annual Campus Safety and Security Report 2013-2014 is now available. The report can be accessed on the 
NMSUC website at http://carlsbad.nmsu.edu/about-nmsu-carlsbad/nmsu-consumer-information/. You may also 
request a copy at the NMSUC Student Services Office (Room 111, 1500 University Drive). 

The table below shows statistics for on-campus crimes in 2012 reported to the Carlsbad Police Department. 


